
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Grants Administration 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President 
Members, Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 
Scott Griebel, Roads Director 

FROM: Elizabeth Hardie, Grants Administrator & Community Liaison 

DATE: February 15, 2024 

RE: Ordinance 2023-19-____, Accepting and Appropriating $1,365,000 for the Deep 
Creek Fish Passage Project, a Partnership between the Kenai Peninsula Borough and 
the U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service (Mayor) 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) and the U.S. Fish & Wildlife Service   entered into a 
partnership that will result in planning, conceptual designs, and construction (as funding allows) 
to provide fish passage restoration in the Deep Creek Watershed (“Project”) within the KPB Road 
Service Area (RSA).  The purpose is to plan, design, and provide construction (as funding allows) 
to replace two culverts identified on Oilwell Road (20300894 and 20300899).  

The Project provides $1,365,000 of federal funds and $50,000 in non-federal cash match from 
previously appropriated RSA operating funds toward Project management and related travel costs. 

This Project addresses identified needed fish passage improvements that are within the RSA, and 
has the potential to provide funding for further opportunities in the future for identified needs.  

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Account:    _236.33950.24PAS.49999___ 

Amount:   $ 50,000  

By:  ___________    Date: ____________________ 
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